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24th June 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child to Hyndland Secondary School in 
August as part of our new S1 intake, and we hope that your young person is looking forward to 
joining the Hyndland Secondary school community.  
 
To help your child prepare for starting high school in August, we plan to run a further transition 
visit towards the end of the summer holidays.  This visit will be open to all primary 7 students 
and will involve a tour of the school as well as some workshops delivered by Hyndland Secondary 
School staff.  The aim of these visits, is to provide the young people with an opportunity to meet 
with other students in their class and to familiarise themselves with the school building.  
 
 
The dates and time for your child to attend this visit can be found below: 
 
 
Child Name  Child X  
Class    1X 
Date of Visit   XXXXXX  
Time of Visit   XXXXXX 
 
 
 
I would ask that your child wears comfortable sports clothing for this visit as there will be an 
element of out-door learning such as team building games.  The young people will be divided 
into smaller groups in order to meet any requirements of social distancing that may still be in 
place at the time of these visits.    
 
When young people arrive for these visits, they should enter the school via the main entrance of 
the Lauderdale Building and make their way to the large Games Hall.  Staff will be on hand to 
guide the students to the games hall accordingly.  
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In the meantime, can I please remind you that there is a lot of information about transition on our 
school website www.hyndland-sec.glasgow.sch.uk as well as our school twitter page @Hyndlandsec 
and search for the #HyndlandTransition2020 hashtag.  A series of films have been posted which 
includes a full tour of the school – it would be fantastic if your young person could watch these prior 
to joining us in August as I am sure these will help them to feel more comfortable about making 
their way around our school buildings.   
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by email on 
LForrester@hyndland-sec.glasgow.sch.uk  
 
I hope you and your family have a lovely summer holiday when it comes and I very much look 
forward to working in partnership with you in the coming session ahead.   
 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs Laura Forrester  
Depute Head Teacher – Primary/Secondary Transition  
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